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Parent volunteers are always welcome at Country Springs!  We 

encourage every parent to become involved and volunteer in the 

classroom or at school events.  Contact your child’s teacher to set up a 

time volunteer in the classroom. 

We would like to share some reminders and/or hints for parents when 

volunteering in the classroom. 

Before parents begin working in the classroom, be sure to sign in at the 

office and turn off your cell phone or put it on “vibrate.”   

1. Be positive with the children and accept each child at his/her own 

level of development and ability. 

2. Don’t compare children within the class or with family members. 

3. Allow children to do their own work whenever possible unless 

they require intervention to get back on track. 

4. Encourage children to pick up after themselves and put things 

away.  Helping to make each child responsible for his/her own 

actions is one of the most important tasks we have. 

5. Help train the children to be good listeners by making sure that 

everyone is focusing on directions so there will not be a need for 

frequent repetitions. 

6. If you are unsure about what you are doing, don’t be afraid to ask 

for help. 

7. We expect each child to complete the tasks assigned so when 

calling a child say “It is your turn now to…” 

REMEMBER:  CONFIDENTIALITY IS AN ABSOLUTE MUST! 

 


